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Learning, Enjoying & Succeeding Together 
 

 

7th February 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
STAFFING CHANGES TO WILLOW 2 

 
We are sad to announce that Mrs Mitson is leaving us at February half term to pursue her career as 
a Deputy Manager at a Nursery.  She will be greatly missed. 
 
Mrs Guarguaglini will continue to teach for two days in Willow 2 and we are currently in the process 
of appointing a new teacher and will update you further in due course. 
 
We are sorry for another change in the teaching staff for Year 4 but we are sure the children will 
adapt brilliantly. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely,  

  

   
Laura Bennett   

Head Teacher  

Phone: 01202 590703 
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email: school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk 
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